
Subject: Re: Computing EVO 9.10.2017
Posted by Tobias Stockmanns on Mon, 09 Oct 2017 07:44:56 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

this is a reminder for our Computing EVO meeting this afternoon.
The main (and only topic) will be a tutorial how to use the new git repository of PandaRoot.
To participate you need to have an account on the server. For that you have to contact me and
send me the e-mail address you want to use for git.
Without that account you will not be anylonger able to put your development work into the
PandaRoot repository once we switch to git!

Cheers,

Tobias
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